SUNDOWNERS SNOWMOBILERS
PO BOX #164
EDGERTON, WI. 53534
SUNDOWNERSNOWMOBILECLUB.COM

June 29, 2011
Dear Club Members,

The meeting in June was held @ 2 Brothers:
We had 15 members present.

Presidents Report:

There was no Presidents report.

Alliance report:

The alliance is done meeting for the season.

If anyone has map ad money, it must be turned into Levi Olson.

If there are any changes that have to be made to the map, those have to be identified
as well.

Trail Report:

There were compliments from the landowners on the hams that we gave them. On the
most part, the landowners were happy with the trail system.

There was a complaint from the center trail about snowmobilers racing back and forth
(hot rodding).

There will be no trail from the south coming into town. The landowner did not have a
problem with the snowmobilers, but was upset about something else, so we no longer
can use his land. Either a different route will have to happen or there won’t be one.

Old Business:

Morris checked with the Edgerton FFA Alumni, and we did owe them money for the last
3 scholarships that were given from the Sundowners. A check was made to them so we
are all up to date.



New Business:

The date of the golf outing is September 24™ . A motion was made and accepted to
have the raffle tickets again this year. There will be 1 prize for $1000.00, same as last
year. There was a change in the price of the tickets; each ticket will be $1.00 or 6 for
$5.00. All members will be getting tickets in the mail and we hope that everyone sells
the tickets they receive.

There will be a list of the previous hole sponsor at the next meeting, so if you helped
obtain these sponsors in the past, please feel free to see if they are interested again.

Charlie Rusch has storage space available again this year if anyone is interested. You can
call Charlie @ 608-868-SNOW (7669) or 608-449-5210.

Paul Schieldt’s name was pulled; he was not present, $100.00 for the next meeting.

The next meeting will be held at The Red Baron in downtown Edgerton on July 7th at
7:30.

Sincerely, Jackie Kell,
Secretary of Sundowners Snowmobile Club

Contact numbers:

President: Lyle Phillips 608-239-4159

Vice President: Mark Oswald 608-577-6908
Secretary: Jackie Kell 608-884-8516
Treasurer: Tom Hutchinson 608-752-9455
Activity Directors: Jeff Bartz 608-884-9070
Sarah Anderson

Trail Chairman: Eric Schmeling 608-289-0032



